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22nd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers                  

Several staff have tested positive for Covid-19. 

As per government guidance we have contacted everyone that has been in close 

contact with the members of staff.  We urge you to regularly test your child.  If your 

child tests positive on a LFT you must then book a PCR test. We will send more 

tests home with your child today.   

Should cases continue to increase we will need to run a reduced timetable as 

detailed below: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yr at home Y8 at home Yr 9 at home Yr 10 at home Yr 11 at home 

 

Whilst at home all pupils should be able to continue to engage with learning through 

our online resources: Sumdog, Reading eggs and My Maths. There are also 

resources on our website that your child can engage with including the Oak 

Academy learning resources.  

Please be assured that school is a safe place to be. We are doing everything we can 

to minimise risks associated with the coronavirus. If the situation changes and more 

staff are required to self-isolate then we may need to revise the timetable above to 

include more year groups each day.  

Thank you for your support and patience while we try to navigate these difficult 

circumstances.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs J Payne - Headteacher 
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